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From: absalom Hong   
Sent: 2022/01/25 8:24 AM 
To: Sepe, Alex <Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Zoning By-Law amendment OZS-2021-0049 

Dear Mr. Sepe, 

I am writing this letter to express my strongest DIS-AGREEMENT of this proposed Zoning By-Law amendment. The 
following are the reasons, 

The proposed area is part of the public conservation area, and by changing the use of the land, it jeopardize the integrity 
of the park and wet land.  

There is no high rise building in almost 20 km radius, the propose high rise building will not fit into the community and 
hence endanger the whole culture and life style of the area. 

The proposed high rise building will be dangerously close to the gas station, if there is a fire there, it could be fatal to the 
building itself and the 72 family living in there. I understand it is low risk, but hundreds of lives does not deserve any risk. 

With all the damages it brings to the people of Brampton, there is no benefit to the city and the community prompted in 
the proposal. 

I am a resident in the neighborhood, that received letter said "We value your input". I am hoping that is sincere and the 
above is considered carefully. 

Thank you. 

Wei. 


